
Our worship services, as well as Japanese weddings, rely heavily on our organ.  

While this wonderful instrument has served our congregation well for over 20 years, 

its maintenance and repair costs have become overwhelming.  Council has approved 

purchasing a new organ and covering nearly a third of the cost through Calvary’s      

financial reserves.  We have launched a fundraising drive to cover the rest by the end 

of the year.  

   You can purchase one of 265 keys, pedals, and stops on the organ for just $175,  

 and friends can join together to fund a key. Or if it’s feasible for you,                      

    consider buying several keys! 

       You can mail your contribution to the church (note Organ Fund on the check)

     or drop it into the offering plate in a special envelope that will be in the  

        sanctuary.  If you need to make your contribution later, just let us know 

    how much you plan to donate and when.  Mahalo.    

            


